

Holmewood Nursery Curriculum Newsletter 1

It has been a pleasure to welcome new and returning children into the Upstairs Classroom over the past two weeks. The children have been settling into routines, as well as exploring the wide range of provision and resources available to them. We have begun reading our first core book *A Bit Lost* by Chris Haughton, as well as talking and sharing about our own families.

Our core book this week is...



Key vocabulary from A Bit Lost

lost - fall - find look - follow nest - owl squirrel - eyes ears

I know ... Here she is ...

Literacy Activity

Listen to our core book *A Bit Lost* here; https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cgrckIleR Lg

Talk about the story; Tell me about the different animals? What does Mummy Owl look like? How was the Little Owl feeling?

Retell the story with actions, toys or puppets. On the following page, there are some cutouts that could be decorated and used. There are also some lovely resources on the following websites;

https://www.chrishaughton.com/downloads http://www.lovemybooks.co.uk/a-bit-lost-2

Family Photos

The children have been talking and sharing about their families and special people at home. We would love for you to **print or send a copy of a family photo** (or photo with people special to your child) so your child can share about it and add it to a family display in our home corner.

To email, send as an attachment to Sophie at skellam@holmewoodnurseryschool.org.uk.

If you are able to print, send in with your child and let a member of staff know at the door.



Holmewood Nursery Curriculum Newsletter 1

